
NC Theatre Filing Talking Points: 

- Ticket Sales and Refunds: 
- For all shows scheduled to be produced by the North Carolina Theatre for the 2024 season, 

 
o If you purchased ticket(s) to a show(s) through Ticketmaster, you may seek a 

refund from Ticketmaster. 
 

o If you purchased ticket(s) directly through the North Carolina Theatre, either from 
the Theatre’s website, or by purchasing a subscription, you will receive Notice of the 
Bankruptcy Case from the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of 
North Carolina, which will outline the options available to you within the Bankruptcy 
Case.  (These are likely Annual or Seasonal Subscribers) 

 

o If you purchased ticket(s) via ArchTics, you will receive Notice of the Bankruptcy 
Case from the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of North 
Carolina, which will outline the options available to you within the Bankruptcy Case. 
(There are likely holders of Season Tickets) 

 
- Continued Operations:  

o  During the reorganization phase, The North Carolina Theatre plans to continue the 
day-to-day operations of the NCT Conservatory, which will continue its educational 
programming for beginners to pre-professionals in acting, dancing, and voice 
performance. 

o If you have additional questions regarding the North Carolina Theatre’s ongoing 
operations of the NCT Conservatory, you may contact Jose Rondon, Conservatory 
Director.  

 


